
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

October 27-31, 1980 

Monday, October 27 

No scheduled activities 

Tuesday, 'Octobe·r· ·28 

10:00 a.m. 

2:30-4:00 p.m. 

WeqnesdaY., Octobe·r ·29 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, Octobe·r· 30 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, October· '31 

10:00-10:45 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

MACKIE HALL 
PARKING LOT: 

Vol. VIII, No. 9 

Chapel: Dr. Mahan Siler, Director, School o. 
Pastoral Care, N. C. Baptist Hospital, Winst 
Salem. 

United Methodist student interviews. See 
not:ice. 

Chapel: Mrs. Linda Morgan, Senior, M.Div. 
student. 

Chapel: Dr. Claude Stewart, Assistant Profe- r 
of Theology. 

Library instruction (4th session), A-V Audi· 
·torium, Library. 

Due to the closing of the Lea Lab parking 1 t 
for construction purposes, all spaces in the 
Mackie Hall parking lot have been designated 

for staff and ·fa·culty p·arkin~· o·n1i. Beginning innnediately, cars parked in the 
Mackie HalrTot without staf or .aculty decals will be ticketed in accordance 
with current parking regulations. 

METHODIST INTERVIEWS: The Reverend Frank Edwards of the Western Con 
. ference of the United Methodist Church will be 

available for interviews with Methodist students on Tuesday, October 28. The 
interviews will be held in the conference room on the second floor of Mackie 
Hall from 2:30 until 4:00 p.m. 

LIBRARY SPE'CIAL Are you feeling the need to know more about 
OFFERED AGAIN: locating articles for research in periodicals 

(journals, magazines, etc.), finding book re-
views, obtaining biographical information, using microform reader/printers, or 
in general knowing how to go about discovering as many sources as possible on 
your topic? A second series of illustrated presentations will be given by the 
Reference Librarian in the AV Auditorium (Library, second floor) at 3:00 p.m. 
on Thursdays: November· 6, 13, 20, and December 4. Limit of 50. Please reg-
ister by Tuesday, November 4, to enable the. preparation of xeroxed material 
for your use. Register at the Circulation Desk or Reference Desk .. 

LAST CHANCE. TO REGISTER 
FOR BI/POLAR SEMINAR: 

Tuesday, October 28, 1980, is absolutely the 
last day to registerIOr the next BI/POLAR 
SEMINAR scheduled for Friday and Saturday, 

November 14-15, 1980, in the Bethea Room, Appleby Building. Contact the 
instructor, Bob Poerschke, 301 Stealey Hall to register, and don't miss this 
exciting opportunity for self discovery and affirmation, for deeper 11under-

(OVER) 



standing of relationships with others, and for new insight into Creative 
Christian Living! 

CPE DAY, OCTOBER 28: Chaplain supervisors and pastor.al counselors 
from this region will be on ~ur campus to dis-

cuss with interested students opportunities for training in clinical pastoral 
education (CPE) and pastoral counseling. The schedule includes: 

9:30 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

Informal conversation with supervisors and counselors 
in the foyer of Binkley Chapel 

Chapel worship, Dr. Mahan Siler, Director, School of 
Pastoral Care, North Carolina Baptist Hospital, 
Winston-Salem, speaking. 

Further conversations with supervisors and counselors. 
Screening interviews which are a part of regular 
CPE application may be scheduled during the day 
through the supervisor at the center where you are 
making application. • 

CPE application forms are available from Dean's Office. The deadline for 
application for sUIIm1er 1981 CPE at most centers is sometime after January 1, 
1981. If you are interested in CPE you have ample time after CPE Day to make 
your decision about where to apply. 

HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL: The Seminary Youth, Seminary Wives Organization 
and the Student Council are sponsoring a 

Halloween carnival for the seminary family on Saturday, November 1 from 7-9 p.m. 
in the seminary gym. A haunted house, games and refreshments will be available. 
Fun for all ages. No charge. Please wear soft-soled shoes. 

r·aterial for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by· 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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